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H.E Antonio Guterres,
Secretary-General The United Nations

I am writing this letter to remind you about your duties towards the
maintenance of international peace and security.

On the behalf of 1.9 billion Muslims, I want to draw your attention to the
current growing Islamophobia that is encouraging extremism and violence
across the world.

Our religion 'Islam’' has taught us to be peaceful and dutiful. We Muslims love
Holy Prophet Hazrat Muhammad (P. B. U. H) more than our lives. We cannot
tolerate his disrespect.

Now In France, Islam has been associated with terrorism. Moreover,
publication of blasphemous cartoons targeting Islam and our Holy Prophet
(PBUH) has been allowed.

This action against Islam and our Holy Prophet (P. B. U. H) is no more
acceptable.

UN was established with aim of protecting human rights and preserving world
peace.

UNO should have to consider this growing Islamophobia seriously that is
leading to worldwide hatrad and violence .

The UNO should confine the French government because if such heinous
actions are not stopped, the emotions of the Muslim Ummah will be out of
control.

I would ask you to place a ban on Islamophobia and hate against Islam .

The message of abhorrence and extremism must be stopped.
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